
H E A LT H  &  W E L L B E I N G  O F  O U R  S TA F F, 
G U E S T S  A N D  S U P P L I E R S  I S  O F  T H E 

U T M O S T  I M P O R TA N C E  T O  U S

We have detailed standard operating procedures in place which coordinates our approach and 
allows for engagement of our team and monitoring of controls.

We want to reassure everyone who enters The Stock Exchange, that we are a safe and secure place to stay. 

 For this we have:

Increased the frequency of 
sanitising all public areas 

and facilities

Assigned ‘Cleaning 
Champion’ Roles

Provided Contactless check in and 
checkout, mobile key technology 
and contactless payments options

Enhanced disinfection of 
all high touch point areas 

in guest rooms

Made changes to areas, such as 
Reception, Restaurant and Lifts, to 
ensure distancing is practised and 

promoted throughout the hotel

Implemented a new approach 
to food service, meetings 
and all catering provision

Provided designated hand 
sanitising stations on each floor 

and throughout public areas

Enhanced guest & team 
member safety with Screening 

and PPE where required

Provided training to staff and 
located signage across the 

Hotel to promote hygiene and 
awareness 

Engaged in Partnerships with 
industry leading experts.
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Meet, Dine and Stay with Conf idence


